
Spring Party Flyer  
 

 

Hello students and parents! It is finally Spring 

and it’s time for our Spring Party!! I hope you all 

are as excited as I am!! The party will take place on 

April 17th at 1 pm, on a Friday. On the Newsletter, 

I mentioned that I would really appreciate the 

children being sent to school with $6 to help 

contribute to the party supplies, that I will be 

purchasing. All parents are welcome to come and I 

hope to see you all there! Contact me if you have 

any questions! 


